
 

 

 
 
Dear Members,  
 
After weeks of meetings throughout both provinces, we want to take the time to thank you for showing your 
support by giving your bargaining committee a historic strike mandate. Standing side by side in solidarity with 
your bargaining committee is instrumental in this round of negotiation.  
 
We met this week in Montreal with the help of the federal conciliator. We stood our ground on your key 

priorities. Unfortunately, no progress was made.  

Our last week of conciliation will bring us back to the table in Toronto for the week of July 4th. 

Your bargaining committee will continue to communicate updates throughout the negotiations, including 
mobilization and solidarity actions in the coming weeks.  Keep an eye on your emails for communication from 
your local for this upcoming week actions. 
 
 
In solidarity,  
 
 
Clerical and Associated Employees Bell Bargaining Committee  
 
Dana-Anne James     Mohsen Ben Kheder     
Veronique Prévost     Steve Couillard 
Simona Sladkowski     Raymond Thibert 
Nena Bogdanovich – National Representative  Myriam Germain – National Representative 
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